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Thought for the Week 

                 Unity is strength... when there is teamwork and collaboration, wonderful things can be achieved. 
-Mattie Stepanek 
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Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 

Happy 3rd Week of School! It is exciting to have our 
scholars learning in-person this year.  Our teachers 
have been working hard to keep our scholars 
engaged and safe. Most of our scholars have 
completed the STAR assessment and teachers will 
be analyzing the results this week. You will also 
receive the results of your child assessment before 
the end of the week. Thank you for your support, 
and have a great week. 
 

Stay safe, 
 
 

Dr. Rankin and the Wells APAC Family 

 
 
 
 

 
Temporary Change 

We are sorry to inform you that                     
Mrs. Washington, 5th grade math teacher, is 
no longer part of our Wells APAC family. 
Beginning today, August 23, 2021,  
Mr. Pickett will be teaching 5th grade math 
until our new teacher joins the team. Ms. 
Moore will continue teaching 4th grade with 
the assistance of our certified interventionist 
for math. We are expecting the new teacher 
to begin working before Labor Day. Thank 
you for your patience and support. 

 

IMPORTANT Reminders 
 

 All essential agreements must be 
signed and returned to your child’s 
teacher by August 25, 2021. 
 If your child is not dropped off by 
7:30 a.m., the parent or guardian 
must come inside the school to sign in 
your child.   
 Please support our school shirt 
fundraiser. We have added an orange 
polo with the school’s new logo as an 
option. The last day to purchase a 
shirt is August 27, 2021.  

 

THIS WEEK 
 Please join us for our Virtual Back to 
School Night.  

Thursday, August 25, 2021 
4th Grade: 5:00 p.m. 
5th Grade: 5:30 p.m. 

Meeting ID: 895 5723 1872 

Passcode: 66tXRi 
 

 

 

 

WELLNESS CORNER  
 Each scholar’s temperature will be checked 
before he/she enters the building. 
 Scholars are required to wear a face mask at all 
times. Students will have at least two outside 
mask breaks each day. 
 Scholars will practice social distancing in the 
cafeteria during breakfast and lunch times. 
 We will have bottled water available for 
scholars, but they may bring their own bottled 
water. Donations will be accepted. 

 

 
 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS  
 August 27, 2021 
August PBIS Celebration 
 September 3, 2021 
Summer Reading Celebration/ 
AR Kick-Off Event 
 

 

https://www.brainyquote.com/authors/mattie-stepanek-quotes

